

HIGHSHORE SCHOOL

27th March 2015

Dear parents and carers,

Thank you for all your support this term. Yesterday I sent my end of term letter. I hope you enjoyed reading our news. It has been such a busy and enjoyable term.

On Wednesday we had an excellent business links day. We were very lucky with good weather on the day. Class groups went all over London and saw a huge variety of workplaces including the Old Bailey, Barclays Bank, Liberty of London, RBS bank, KPMG, the Discovery channel, Harrods, Camden Market and Peckham High St. Our thanks go to business and workplaces which made us welcome and took time to explain their job roles. It was a great opportunity for pupils to practise their communication, independence and self-help skills. Thanks also go to colleagues who put in a huge amount of work to ensure that the day went well.

School opens for pupils on Tuesday 14th April. Meanwhile I hope that you will enjoy the school holiday.

Eileen

Please turn over for Business Link Day pictures

school visit to square mile, asked questions.

For demonstrating

and staff.

greater social aware-

ness and asking amaz-

ing questions to students

Garnet Ferdi

Pupils of the Week

7E	Khadijah	9	Sheri	12J	Liam
	For soldiering on with a lot of walking during the Business Links Day		For great work in all lessons, being able to recognise 'Exclamation mark' when reading		For excellent leadership skills
7S	Brooke	10M	Taaher	12T	Abdulai
	For her enthusiasm on school trip		For conducting himself sensibly during the trip out and actually operating the cash register at the restaurant.		For his excellent work experience in the Highshore Kitchen
8	Jada	10N	Joshua	13M	Amran
	For being more chatty		For managing his be- haviour all week and doing his work		For making an extra special effort to improve her behaviour
8/9	Haley	11L	Simisols	14	Heinz
	For very good work in Science and encouraging other students. Engaged in		For trying hard to be independent during the Business day out.		For having a settled week.

Bradley

For demonstrating the

skill of being silent for a

long period as required in a formal setting.

PUPILS OF THE WEEK
WELL DONE!!!!



DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

Tuesday 14th April
Pupils return for start of Term
Thursday 16th April
Cinema Club—Paddington





Goodbye

Today we say good bye to Juliet, our Class 10M tutor and Maths teacher. We wish her good luck for the future

Hello

We welcome to the school, Jeff Gayle, who joins us as Head of Maths and takes over as Class 10M tutor, from the start of the new term

STAR OF THE WEEK





Georgia For her brilliant work in all lessons

